

Fairfield Stronger Together

Our next meeting will be Friday, March 27, 1 pm at Mary Hogue's:

165 Stonewall Lane

Fairfield, CT 06824 maryhogue350@gmail.com 203.216.2536 (m)

Please confirm your attendance to Sharon Kaley (<u>slkalee@aol.com</u>) or me (<u>judithrudikoff@optimum.net</u>).

Mary will be speaking on The Pollinator Pathway which is the creation of public and private properties that provide native plant habitat and nutrition for pollinators. Because we have built and sprawled throughout our area, we have created a fragmented landscape that wildlife cannot traverse easily.

And by managing our land organically and planting native plants this makes it easy to maintain and healthy for the pollinators and for us! By bringing the pollinators and native plants back we also bring back the beauty and wonders of nature for us to enjoy.